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St Andrew’s Day 

We dressed in blue today to 

celebrate the patron saint of 

Scotland. In assembly we learnt 

more about the history behind  

the celebrations on the 30th 

November. 

 
 
 

Well done to our Stars of 
the Week and our Team 

Player Penguins! 
 

 

 

School Council 

Today the School Council met  

to discuss lunchtimes 

together. The Council 

members helped Mrs Collinge 

to create a job description for 

the Mini Play Team Leaders. 

They will be supporting each 

other to solve problems by 

using Kelso’s Choices and keep 

our playground happy and 

tidy. Any KS1 child who would 

like to help at lunchtime will 

be interviewed by the School 

Council next week. 

Pop-Up Café! 
The first CPTT pop-up café of the year will 
be on Tuesday 3rd December in the Infant 
School canteen from 3:00pm.We will be  

asking for some tasty bakes from Year 1&2. 
    There will be some Christmas crafts to have a go at whilst 
    enjoying your hot chocolate and cake so come along and  

join us for some festive fun! 

http://www.ladysmithfederation.net


 

 

Ladysmith Infant and Nursery School  

01392 271596 

Let’s get reading! 

We are often asked, "What can I do to help my child at school?"  

The answer is simple: READ, READ, READ! 

For any reason at all and as often as you can. We expect all parents to read with their child at 
least three times a week and hopefully more! If you have any questions about reading,  please 
speak to one of the staff team or check this website: https://www.pearson.com/uk/learners/

primary-parents/learn-at-home/help-your-child-to-enjoy-reading/why-is-reading-so-

important.html  

Thank you 

A huge thank you to Alastair Crook, who has fixed three 
more of our tricycles in his workshop at Flybe. The 

children were thrilled 
when he dropped 

them off on Thursday 
afternoon. Before we 
knew it, there was a 

queue to zoom round 
the track.  

https://www.pearson.com/uk/learners/primary-parents/learn-at-home/help-your-child-to-enjoy-reading/why-is-reading-so-important.html
https://www.pearson.com/uk/learners/primary-parents/learn-at-home/help-your-child-to-enjoy-reading/why-is-reading-so-important.html
https://www.pearson.com/uk/learners/primary-parents/learn-at-home/help-your-child-to-enjoy-reading/why-is-reading-so-important.html


 

 

 

 

Ladysmith Infant and Nursery School 01392 271596 

www.ladysmithfederation.net 

Follow us on Twitter @ladysmithfed  

 
 
 
 

 
Pop-Up Café  

Tuesday 3rd December  
 

OPAL Stay and Play 
Friday 6th December 

3:30-4:15 
 

Year 2 walking to the Festival of Nativities in 
Exeter  

Tuesday 5th December 
 

Centenary Wood Planting 
Friday 6th December  

1:30pm 
 

Bumblebee Class Christmas Performance 
Monday 9th December at 2.00pm 

 
Dragonfly Class Christmas Performance 

Tuesday 10th December at 2.00pm 
 

 
 
 
 

Butterfly Class Christmas Performance 
Wednesday 11th December at 2.00pm 

 
Hedgehog Class Christmas Performance 

Friday 13th December at 2.00pm 
 

Squirrel Class Christmas Performance 
Monday 16th December at 2.00pm 

 
Rabbit Class Christmas Performance 
Tuesday 17th December at 2.00pm 

 
Nursery Christmas Event 

Wednesday 18th December-2:30pm 
 

Reception Christmas Crafts 
Thursday 19th December— 1:30pm 

 
Year Two Christmas Performance 
Thursday 19th December—5pm 

 

http://www.ladysmithfederation.net

